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We welcome your comments on potential 
environmental risks, constraints and issues 

within the Study Area as well as your 
opinions, local knowledge and insight so 
we can deliver a Successful Flood Relief 

Scheme together. 

Why a flood relief scheme?Your Experiences

We want to hear 
about your past 
experiences of 

flooding.

Your Concerns

We welcome your  
concerns e.g;  

environmental and  
ecological impacts  

and risks

Your Ideas
You may have ideas or 

views about how  
flooding can reduced 

and mitigated

Your Opinions

By hearing your 
opinions, we can 
build a successful 

flood relief scheme 
TOGETHER.

STAGE 1: Scheme 
Development & Preliminary  
Design (WE ARE HERE)

STAGE 4: Construction

STAGE 5: Handover of Works

STAGE 3: Detailed Design & Tender

STAGE 2: Planning

PHASE I

FIVE PHASES

CAVAN TOWN FLOOD RELIEF SCHEME

Tuesday 13th September 2022 
The Hotel Kilmore, Dublin Rd, Cavan

 

2-8pm

Cavan County Council in partnership with The
Office of Public Works (OPW) are now

advancing the  Cavan Town Flood Relief
Scheme  as a result of the work completed in 

the North Western-Neagh Bann Flood Risk
Assessment and Management (CFRAM) Study.

The purpose of this  scheme  is to alleviate
flooding and to protect the community of

Cavan  against future flooding events. The aim
is to provide a scheme that is technically,

socially, environmentally and economically
acceptable.

ByrneLooby has been appointed as lead
engineering and environmental consultants to

deliver  the project.

We will host our first public consultation event
on  Tuesday 13th September 2022, at

the Hotel Kilmore, Dublin Road, Cavan from
2-8pm,  to gather feedback from the public. If
you cannot attend, please email, call or post

your feedback per the details overleaf.



USE THE QRC CODE OR VISIT FOR UPDATES:  

Your Feedback is Important 

Please take the opportunity to play your part 
in the planning for the Cavan Town Flood Relief 
Scheme. This Flood Relief Scheme is part of 
the €1bn National Fund announced by the 
Government for Flood Relief Schemes in 2018.  
 
Please examine the Study Area and let your 
views be known by completing and returning 
the questionnaire by Friday 14th October 
2022.

What Happens Next? 
 
If you can’t make the event, check out the content 
online using the website addresses or scan the QRC 
codes. 
 
We encourage everybody to let their views be known 
before Friday 14th October 2022.  
 
Use any of the contact points below:

USE THE QRC CODE TO VISIT THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION PAGE: 

Freedom of Information
Any information provided will be subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act.  

Personal information will be subject to the provisions of the Data Protection Acts and will not be disclosed. 

CavanTownFRS@ByrneLooby.com

POST: 

EMAIL: 

CALL: +353 (0) 21 240 7988

Cavan Town FRS Project Manager  
ByrneLooby, 
Unit J, Building 2100
Cork Airport Business Park 
Kinsale Road, Cork T12 KV8R

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/cavan-town/project-info/public-engagement/

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/cavan-town/home/

EMAIL US

Cavan Town FRS Scheme Area


